
Elevator Maintenance Service 
Addendum 

In regard to Athens State bid for Elevator Maintenance, the bid date has been moved to September 30, 
2019 at 2:00pm.  

In addition to the requested contract pricing, please add pricing for hourly labor rates for items not 
covered under agreement. 

Further questions may be directed to Kerry Warren at kerry.warren@athens.edu. 


